Oberson, Greg

From: Oberson, Greg

Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2012 10:33 AM
To: Hanson, Brady D

Subject: RE: status of NUREG/CR

Thanks Brady. I ran into Steve Unwin this morning and gave him my complements on your work.

Greg
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From: Hanson, Brady D [brady.hanson@pnnl.gov]

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 4:58 PM

To: Oberson, Greg

Subject: RE: status of NUREG/CR

Greg,

I wanted to thank you for all your help and comments on that report. You really improved the quality and | very much appreciate it.

Thanks,

Brady

From: Oberson, Greg [mailto:Greg.Oberson@nrc.gov]

Sent: Friday, May 11, 2012 8:37 AM

To: Cinson, Anthony-D; Crawford, Susan L; MacFarlan, Paul J; Hanson, Brady D
Subject: status of NUREG/CR

All, -

Jay Collins completed his review of the draft NUREG/CR. Congratulations, he was very impressed! There should be relatively minor changes and
revisions expected. | will be at a conference next week but will try to find time for compiling the comments and sending back to you by mid to later
part of the week. | will probably need the FTP site. There is a good chance that this report will be sent to the Advisory Committee for Reactor
Safety for review. They have been placing emphasis on justification of major assumptions and addressing of uncertainties and sensitivities. So
aside from editorial comments there will likely be some need to more explicitly call out these criteria. Thanks again for your good work.

Greg



